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Workshop entitled “Sustainability is a Way of Life”

The Deanship of Student Affairs at Al Ain University (Abu Dhabi Campus) organized an
interactive workshop entitled “Sustainability is a Way of Life” as part of the university’s
keenness to participate in the COP 28 activities, in cooperation with the Abu Dhabi innovation
company “Tadweer”, presented by Ms. Najla Al Balushi - awareness mentor.

Mrs. Najla Al-Balushi spoke about the main companies for recycling the various types of waste
in a sound and safe manner and treating it in sound and safe ways. Al-Balushi also provided
general guidelines for dealing with waste, sorting it in correct ways, and only reconsuming it,
including national ambitions for sustainability.

The goal of this event is to introduce an innovative company to the challenges of recycling, and
then it remains one about waste management in the Emirate of Abu Dhabi, which has
leadership in extracting value from waste. We also seek to provide the opportunity for
participants to use their creative ideas in reproducing a set of materials and tools used in
creative paintings.



She was able to interact with wealthy people in the field of environmental promotion with
attendees and waste management and dealing with it naturally, as many fine art posters were
produced from products that can be recycled.
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